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Educating, Inspiring & Caring for God’s Children 

11805 South Pine Drive, Parker 

Attendance Line #720-204-4419 

 

End of Year Celebrations 

Each classroom will be hosting their own unique celebrations to mark 

the end of the school year. Look for details from your classroom 

teachers coming very soon. 

In honor of our year end celebrations, there will be NO AFTER CARE 

on Thursday, May 26th. This includes lunch bunch and after care. 

Please mark your calendar. As always, reach out with your questions. 

 

 

At Monumental VBS, kids explore the sunbaked Southwestern 
desert as they dig into God's great big love! Your kiddos will 
participate in memorable Bible-learning activities, sing catchy songs, 
play teamwork-building games and test out science fun gizmos 
they'll take home and play with all summer long. Children must be 
age 4 to attend. 
 
When and Where: June 13th– 16th from 9am-noon at 

Parker United Methodist Church 

Cost: $40 per child or $65 for the family 

Contact: Noelle Allison, Director of Children and 

Families, Noelle@ParkerUMC.org 

Register Your Child: www.ParkerUMC.org/vbs 

 

 

Dates to Remember…. 

May 11th & 12th – Little 

Blessings Trike Days 

May 23rd-May 26th – End of 

Year Celebrations & last days 

of school. Look for details 

from your child’s classroom 

teachers 

May 26th – Last day of school 

May 27th – Little Blessings 

CLOSED, staff work day 

 

 

 

 
LB received our quarterly 

payment from King Soopers - 

$535!  This payment will help 

provide breakfast for staff work 

day! Help us earn money by 

using your loyalty card while 

grocery shopping. 

 

 Just visit 
www.kingsopers.com/communit
yrewards 

 Click Enroll Now 

 Sign into your King Soopers 
account or create an account 

 Find and select Parker United 
Methodist Preschool-Little 
Blessings and click “save” 
 

It’s That Easy!!! 
 

http://www.parkerumc.org/vbs
http://www.kingsopers.com/communityrewards
http://www.kingsopers.com/communityrewards


 

 

Dear Parents of Little Ones, I Am Begging You 

To Do These 5 Things 

Web article by Laura Hudgens (middle school teacher) 

1. Read to your children. 

2. Sing, talk and recite poetry. 

3. Limit screen time. 

4. Let your children get bored. 

5. Let your child have unstructured outdoor play. 

To read the complete article, check out this website, Dear 

Parents of Little Ones.... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Us for a Meal and 
Conversation. At The Table, we 

will join together to share a 
meal, share stories and 
reflections about life, to 

celebrate with one another, to 
create friendships, and to do a 

mission project together. All are 
invited, from the youngest to 
the oldest and everywhere in-

between! Our next gathering is 
Wednesday, May 11th from 5:30 
– 7:00 p.m. RSVP is preferred 

to Emily Shaffer 
at emily@parkerumc.org. Want 
to learn more? Contact Pastor 
Cody through the church office 

or email 
Cody@ParkerUMC.org. 

PUMC Summer Worship 

Time Change 

Beginning Sunday, May 29th we 

will be moving to Summer 

worship hours. Join us for ONE 

SERVICE ONLY at 9:30 a.m. We 

will be offering some special 

gatherings and events after 

services, so please keep your 

eyes open for that information in 

the coming weeks! 

 

THANK YOU!!! 

 

Wow!!! We cannot thank our community enough for coming together 

and helping us reach our goal for our fundraiser! To all our local 

business partners for their donations, our amazing parent volunteers 

who helped organize the event, our teachers and staff and, of course, 

all our families for bidding and joining us at the Spring Fling, THANK 

YOU! The students and staff will be doing the happy dance on our new 

flooring in our classrooms next fall! 

 

https://www.boredteachers.com/post/prepare-your-children
https://www.boredteachers.com/post/prepare-your-children
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